COPPELL HAS A NEW
HANDBILL ORDINANCE!

&« Handbill distributors shall use the public sidewalk and

& paved approach to the front entrance and shall not cut
across private property.

» Handbill distributors shall visibly display their certificate
of registration provided by the city on the upper front

- portion of their person.

» A person may distribute an advertisement, handbill or
other written matter only by handing it to a person present
on the premises, affixing it securely to the door handle, or

- placing it in a receptacle provided for such materials.
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COPPELL HAS A NEW

HANDBILL ORDINANCE!

Last fall, we asked our city council to pass a tough handbill ordinance, and they
responded.

Since the ordinance went into effect several months ago, handbill solicitors have not
been deterred. Most home owners don't know about the ordinance. No one is
complaining to the police. Home owners continue to get trash on their doors.

If you notice a handbill solicitor:

*Failing to display their certificate of registration or <<—

«Failing to remain on the sidewalks or trespassing through private property or &—
*Failing to securely affix their trash to the door handle &—

We encourage you to notity the Coppell Police Department immediately.

In other communities, enforcing these provisions of the ordinance has proven to be
very effective in deterring handbill solicitation.

With your help, we can make Coppell a better place to live.
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